
 

 
 

1.   A new Digital Byte is posted on “Using Jing.” 
Watch the video​. It’s just over 16 minutes long. 
 
 

2.    Recent ​Digital Lites​ Posts 

● Communication School Tips for School Librarians and Teachers 
● WAPL Conference Recap: Apps & Beyond 

 
 

3.   Overdrive Selection Committee 
The ​WVLS OverDrive Advantage Selection Committee meeting minutes from May 5 are linked on the ​WVLS 
OverDrive & Libby Resources Page. 
 
 

4.   State Library News & Resources 
● The recording of last week's ​webinar with BiblioBoard​ on Pressbooks and SELF-e can be 

found ​here​. 
● The​ Wisconsin Author Project​ is still open and accepting applications through June 30th. Since 

the launch of the contest just over a month ago, 33 books are submitted! ​Visit the WPLC site​ to 
learn about it and find some resources for promoting it to your community. 

● Christine Barth of RL&LL​ shares genealogical print materials​ that can now be found online, in 
the blog post, ​“ILL and the Genealogist.”  

● The latest​ ALSC blog post covers​ ​“Talking with Young Children (0 - 5) About Race.”  
ALSC ( Association for Library Service to Children) is a division of the American Library 
Association. 

 
 

5. Reminder for Public Libraries to Contact County Clerks by July 1 ​(Repeat) 
According to Wis. Stat. 43.12, a public library seeking reimbursement for nonresident circulations must 
submit invoices to the clerks in home and adjacent counties by ​July 1, 2018​.​ In turn, the adjacent county 
must pay the library at least 70% of the cost for that service by ​March 1, 2019​. Spreadsheets and 
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information regarding Act 150 and Act 420 county reimbursements was shared with member libraries in 
early March and ​placed on the WVLS website​.  
Please feel free to contact Marla Sepnafski (​msepnafski@wvls.org​) for additional information or 
assistance. 
 
 

6.   Public Library Director Certification Fall Courses and Scholarships​ (Repeat) 
Continuing Education Services at the UW-Madison iSchool announces a scholarship for Wisconsin library 
directors currently taking certification courses. Three scholarships are available for Fall 2018. They will 
cover the entire cost of one certification course ($415) each of the three winners. The application deadline 
is August 15.  ​Visit the iSchool website​ to view the courses, and for more scholarship information.  
 

 
Have a great week! 
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